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October 25th, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
This Notice is provided to Media and Interested Parties pursuant to RCW 42.30.080 – 

publication not required.  

 

Special Meeting:  The Port of Camas-Washougal Commission will hold a Special Meeting on 

Thursday, November 4, 2021 from 12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m., in the Conference Room at the 

Port of Camas-Washougal, 24 South A Street, Washougal WA 98671.   

 

Purpose:   This is a Special Meeting / Legislative Update to engage local legislators on past 

and upcoming Port projects. 

 

This meeting / legislative update is open to the public.  No decisions will be made.  

 
 
 
 
Notice provided by: 
DAVID RIPP, Chief Executive Officer 
Port of Camas-Washougal 
 

mailto:name@portcw.com

